
 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1997 

 

Dr. John Ellis, Superintendent 

Noblesville Schools 

1775 Field Drive 

Noblesville, IN 46060 

 

Dear Dr. Ellis, 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board (ARRB) and its staff, I would like to express 

our appreciation to you for the first-class work performed by the student interns from Noblesville 

High School who visited with us during spring break.   

 

The Noblesville internship program has become the longest and most fondly held tradition at the 

ARRB.  This spring’s students, our fourth set of interns, followed in the footsteps of their 

predecessors; they were assigned three projects, all of which involved the creating and expanding of 

databases that will both help the Review Board staff in our work and aid future researchers in their 

attempts to determine the meaning of the information contained in the materials we have released. 

 

Time after time, the student groups we work with from Noblesville High School display enthusiasm, 

dedication, intelligence and industry.  Each successive group has increasingly large shoes to fill, yet 

none has let us down.  It speaks well of Mr. Bruce Hitchcock and of Noblesville High School that 

we are continually provided with such high-caliber individuals who perform so well for us.   Mr. 

Hitchcock and his students are able and effective representatives of their school and their community. 

 We appreciate your support for our continued partnership, and look forward to the arrival of the next 

group of students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


